
The New Mexico Regulation and Licensing Department in consultation with the Advisory Board of Respiratory 
Care Practitioners approved the repeal of 16.23.9 NMAC, Inactive Status for Practitioner License (filed 6/15/2017).  
All provision required to place a practitioner license on inactive status have been consolidated into Part 3.  The 
purpose of the consolidation and integration is to provide an integrated reference to all requirements for a 
practitioner license and to reduce ambiguities and inconsistencies in the rule requirements effective xx/xx/20xx. 


